
Feast of the Assumption: Tomorrow (15th 
August) we celebrate the Feast of 
Assumption which is when we give thanks 
and praise God for the blessings of Mary’s 
life here on Earth as she ascends into 
Heaven. Mary lived her life with complete 
openness and trust in God and tomorrow 
we pray to Mary for the same grace and 
trust in our God.  

 
I thank Miss Camilla Brown for her 
leadership in our class liturgies today and 
providing the opportunity for all students 
to reflect on Mary’s life and her ascension 
into Heaven to be reunited with Jesus.  
  
 

 

 

 

Public Speaking: Wow! What an amazing event we had this 
week with our annual public speaking finals. Every single 
student spoke with such confidence, poise and enthusiasm 
and every speech was extremely interesting and entertaining. 
I am so immensely proud of every child at OLD for writing, 
preparing and presenting a speech throughout the past few 
weeks - what amazing life skills you are all learning and 
refining. Our students are doing things, that even many adults 
are hesitant to do! 
Congratulations to the winner and runner-up for each grade.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ACTING PRINCIPAL – Miss Kirsty Thorpe 

OUR LADY OF DOLOURS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER  Term 3 Week 4 – 10 August 2020 

 
COMING EVENTS 

AUGUST 

Tuesday 25 Towards 2025 
zoom meeting 6-7pm 

Thursday 27 LEAP Session 1 
9-10am 

SEPTEMBER 

Thursday 3 LEAP Session 2   
9-10am 

Thursday 10 LEAP Session 3 
9-10am 

Thursday 17 LEAP Session 4 
9-10am 

Thursday 24 LEAP Session 5 
9-10am 

Friday 25 Last day for term 3 

OCTOBER  

Monday 12 Students return 
for term 4 

Monday 12 School photos 
(Summer Uniform) 

Keep checking the school 
website under ‘calendar’ for 

possible changes to dates 

old@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
Welcome to the OLD family: This week were so excited to welcome three new students to Our Lady of Dolours. We welcome 
brothers, Samuel (1B) and Alexander (2G), with their parents Emma and Nuno to our OLD family. On Monday we also warmly 
welcomed Chloe (5/6G) and her parents Anthony and Xuerong to our school community. We are so fortunate to be able to have 
you all as part of our school community and look forward to getting to know Samuel, Alexander and Chloe more and more each 
day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
School readiness zoom meeting: I wish to also thank our Kindy teachers; Mrs Sarah 
Croall, Miss Olivia Smith and Mrs Trudy Pidcock for joining me on Wednesday night 
for our special meeting for our 2021 Kindy families. The families who joined us 
thoroughly enjoyed listening to all the helpful hints and tips for preparing their child 
for school. 
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